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Good afternoon, Mr. Clerk:
 
Please docket this email exchange with JCAR staff as a public comment in R23-9.
 
Thank you.
 
Richard R. McGill, Jr.
Senior Attorney for Research & Writing
Illinois Pollution Control Board
60 E. Van Buren St., Suite 630  
Chicago, Illinois 60605
richard.mcgill@illinois.gov (312) 814-6983

 

From: McGill, Richard 
Sent: Thursday, August 17, 2023 2:19 PM
To: Eastvold, Jonathan C. <JonathanE@ilga.gov>
Subject: RE: R23-9 question
 
Good afternoon, Jonathan:
 
No, Section 611.531(b)(3)(B) should read:
 

DPD Method.  SM 4500-ClO2 D (88) or SM 4500-ClO2 D (93).
 
Thank you for catching that.
 
Best regards,
 
Richard
 
Richard R. McGill, Jr.
Senior Attorney for Research & Writing
Illinois Pollution Control Board
60 E. Van Buren St., Suite 630  
Chicago, Illinois 60605
richard.mcgill@illinois.gov (312) 814-6983
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From: Eastvold, Jonathan C. <JonathanE@ilga.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 2, 2023 3:37 PM
To: McGill, Richard <Richard.McGill@illinois.gov>
Subject: [External] R23-9 question
 
In 611.531(b)(3)(B), was it the Board’s intent to strike the first “4500” so that it reads “SM -ClO2 D

(88)”?
 
Jonathan C. Eastvold, Ph.D.
Rules Analyst III
 
Illinois General Assembly
Joint Committee on Administrative Rules
700 Stratton Building
Springfield IL 62706
217-524-9010
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